

October 1, 2018

Mr. Alan Clark
Director of Transportation Planning
Houston-Galveston Area Council
P.O. Box 22777
Houston, Texas 77227-2777

Re: Gulf Coast Center Funding Commitment for 2018 TIP Submittal

Dear Mr. Clark,

The Gulf Coast Center commits to provide a cash match for the following project submitted through the 2018 Houston-Galveston Area Council Transportation Improvement Program Call for Projects:

Project	Total Cost (\$2018)	Local Share (S2018)	Match %
Southern Brazoria County Transit Maintenance Facility	\$2,205,000	\$925,000	42%

The Gulf Coast Center also understands that H-GAC will adjust costs for inflation and may modify costs and the required local share as needed based on the programmed year of funding.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit these projects for funding. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me directly at 409-944-4451 or at ricke@gulfcoastcenter.org.

Sincerely,

Rick Elizondo

Chief Financial Officer

123 ROSENBERG, SUITE 6 GALVESTON, TEXAS 77550

> 409.763.2373 FAX 409.763-5538

www.GulfCoastCenter.org

